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14th June 2016   
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni 
 
Reminders 
 

� Year 6 Geography field trip – Wednesday 15th June. Please bring a packed lunch and wear 
suitable clothing and footwear. 

� The School Nurse is coming into school tomorrow Wednesday 15th June at 3.15pm to give a 
talk to parents on the problem of Headlice. 

� Junior Educational visit to Theatre Clwyd this Friday 17th June, children need to wear school 
uniform and will need a packed lunch. 

 
� Party on the Green - Saturday 18th June from 1pm on the Village Green, Nercwys. 

This was a very successful event last year, so we would like to contribute again this year. However, in 
order to make it a fun day for all, it would be great if we could have a team of people available to help 
staff our stall. A schedule for the day would be the fairest way to achieve this so please put your name 
forward for a half hour slot.  
  
In order to minimise our outgoings we are also asking for donations as follows: 

� YR6  Cup juice eg Funky Monkey type, box of 12 
� YR5  Bottled water, individual serving size, 200-300ml, multipack 
� YR4  Jelly style multi-pack sweets, eg Haribo, multipack bags 
� YR3  Mini chocolate bars multipack 
� YR2  Multi pack of crisps, various flavours and styles 
� YR1  Mini chocolate bars multipack 
� REPT Cup juice eg Funky Monkey type, box of 12 
� NURSERY Jelly style multi-pack sweets, eg Haribo 

 
� All these items will be used to stock a 'Pocket Money' stall with everything costing 20p. Any 

items left over will be used at the end of term party. 
� We are also looking to have a 'Lucky Dip' (50p per prize). Again we welcome donations of items 

for this such as matchbox type cars, mini action figures, small plastic animals, bugs or dinosaurs, 
colouring pens, pencils and crayons, hair clips and bobbles, lip gloss, nail varnish, shower gel, 
(small), wrapped sweets, yo-yo's. 

� There will be an 'Own Clothes Day' on Thursday 16th of June when the payment will be your 
donations towards the Party on the Green. 

� Also if anyone has a garden gazebo, the pop-up style, we could borrow for the day that would be 
very helpful. Set up will be from 12 noon with the Fete opening at 1pm. 

 
Kingswood final deposit of £14 is now due, you can pay online or by cheque made payable to 
Nercwys School. 
 
School dinner this Thursday 16th June is party food in celebration of the Queen’s Birthday. 
 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywirJanet Meaden, Headteacher. 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk 

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 

 


